
 
 

RefNo-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Prep–Grade I/088/2024-25 Date:06.02.2025 
 

 
Dear Parent 

 

We are delighted to invite you to the Planetary Parade Observation for the students and parents 

of classes Prep to Grade I at our parent branch, DPS Greater Faridabad. You along with your 

ward will have the opportunity to witness the Moon, Saturn, Venus, Jupiter, and Mars through our 

powerful telescopes. 

 

· Date: February 7, 2025 

 

· Timings of the observation: 7:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 

· Venue: DPS Greater Faridabad, Main Ground 

 

You are requested to register your ward and yourself by informing the class teacher. 

Please carry a Parent ID card to allow entry to school premises. 

Looking forward to an exciting stargazing experience together. 

 

Best regards 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 


